
1

Townsend, Erle

From: Clifford Gibbs <clifford.gibbs@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:39 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear BEP members, 
    This rule is unnecessary and will hurt our rural state.  I would ask you to look at the history of technological 
advancements to prove my point.  Simply put, the more technology advances, the cleaner it becomes.  This is a trend that 
does not need to be pushed along by government regulations, it is just a matter of letting technology produce what it 
produces best, a cleaner environment.   There is no reason to take California's blanket standards into our state because 
we are not the same in geography, topography, population and income.  Please do not allow these regulations to be 
lowered onto the backs of Maine citizens.  
 
Thank you, 
Clifford Gibbs 
From Turner 


